
June 25, 1981 

The Reverend atbe Partog Hirkaciyan 
Acting Pastor, St. Gregory Armenian Church 
President of the Parish Council 
615 Stuart Avenue 
Outremont, r~ntreal, Quebec, Canada 

Dear Father Partoo: 

On June 11, 1981 we sent you a letter regardin a 
discrepancy on your financial report and summary, a copy 
of which is attached. 

\Je asked for an answer no later than June 17, 1981 
and as of today have received no response. 

The infor ation requested is necessary to complete 
our 1981 assessment breakdown ior each parish. A delay 
in notifying each parish of their new assessment may 
create a financial hardship to them as well as the Diocese. 

Your prom t reply would be most appreciated. 

Enclosure 
v 

Yours saapectfully, 

Frank Avakian Stoneson 
Ezecutive Director 


